
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

13
th

 June, 2019 
 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Just to keep you updated on the events taking place.   

 

Well done to 5
th

 and 6
th

 class who took part in a project with Heritage Specialist Áine Brosnan 

yesterday.  They visited and learned about Kanturk Castle. On return to school they wrote a poem 

‘Ode to the Tyrannical Lord of Duhallow’.This will be sent to a team of judges and if successful  

our school may win a workshop with John Spillane. Well done to all involved in this adventure. 
 

6
th

 class welcome Breige Corkery today to take part in the programme ‘Bizworld’.  We hope they 

enjoy this programme and learn a lot about the business world. 

 

Next week as you know is Active Schools Week  

From June 17
th

 – 21
st
 we have Active Schools Week.   

On Monday 17
th

 – Climb to Clara 

Tuesday 18
th

 – Sports Day 
Wed. 19

th
 – 1

st
/2

nd
 Class Tour 

Thursday 20
th

   – World Cup Qualifying Rounds 

Friday 21st – ‘Boxersize’ with Fitness Ireland 

 

This Tuesday, June 18
th

 is school sports day.  Children should be dropped to the Rugby Pitch, 

Knocknacolon, by 9.30a.m. Any child who needs transport should come to the school at the usual 

time.  The sports day will end at 2.00p.m.  You may collect your child from the pitch. Please take 

raincoat and take some old tights for the three-legged race!!   It is customary for the the Parents 

Association to hold a coffee morning on Sports Day. We would appreciate any home baking! You 

may drop it to the school on the morning of Sports day or take it with you to the pitch. We are also 

holding a Summer raffle on the day of the holidays.  Tickets for raffle will be on sale in school 

from tomorrow or on sports day. The cost is €1 per strip or €2 for 3 strips.  We have fantastic prizes 

including a child’s Cork Jersey (we will be able to get the right size of jersey depending on the 

winner). 
 

 

We congratulate Fr. Tobias Bluitt on his promotion from Parish priest to Canon. We wish him 

every success and happiness. 

 

 



2
nd

 class have been asked to take part in the Corpus Christi Procession organised by the Parish 

Pastoral Council on Thursday 20
th

 June.  Enclosed is a letter from Canon Tobias Bluitt explaining 

the event.  If you are available to attend the children are expected to wear their Holy Communion 

outfits. 
 

Kanturk Town Park are organising another day to clean up the park this Sat. June 15
th

 from 10a.m.- 

1p.m. If you are available you may bring paint brushes, trowel, rags, buckets, shovel, yard brush, 

hand clippers, strimmers, hedge clippers and gloves.  We hope as many as possible can attend. 
 

 

If you have not sent in a stamped addressed envelope for report and booklist to class teacher please 

do so. 

 
 

Don’t forget to log on to the school website for up to date information on school activities.  The 

address is www.kanturkbns.com  

 
Don’t’ forget you can follow us on twitter @colmansbns 

 
 
Thanking you for your support.  
Is mise le meas, 

 

_______________ 

Eilish Finnegan, 

Principal. 

 

 
 
 
 
 

http://www.kanturkbns.com/

